
 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No. 4 of 2022  
 
Harbour Closed to Visiting Yachts - Fri 9th to Wed 14th September 2022. 
Date of Issue: 06th Sep 2022 

 

Eyemouth Harbour will be closed to visiting yachts from 0600hrs Friday 9th September until 0600hrs Wed 

14th September 2022 due to spring tides restricting available water on the pontoons. 

Please direct any further queries to the Harbour Master: 018907 50223 / 07885 742 505 

 

By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Brendan Bates 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 

 


